
Discussed the presentation of department bylaws and department rules to the newer 
members.  Possibly the first Wednesday in January 2025.

The association will get the monthly committee assignments and assign a senior 
member to each department member.  We will meet Thursday 12Dec, 7:00 pm at the 
EOC building.

JCurwen is working on updates to the senior contact list.  A majority felt that cell phone 
text messages might be best way to notify seniors of events.

The TVFD Association website is being updated to include a Member Directory and our 
monthly event information with committee chair person, team members and budget.

BWhitehouse discussed the potential for TVFD Association virtual meetings when board
members can’t physically get to regular meetings.

The January 2025 Trap Shoot chair person is Ty Tate.  The association will get team 
members assigned, tentative date of Saturday 18Jan.

Discussed the ongoing committee assignments, do we need to modify the sick 
committee, assign a fund raising committee, adjust committee budget amounts, etc.

Volunteer fire departments have been discussing incentives to attract volunteers, more 
information to come.

Continued discussion on the storage and use of association tables and chairs. A 7’ x 14’
trailer for approximately $5800 is being considered.

A discussion on Utah State Firefighters Association membership status, fees, seniors, 
non-resident and lifetime members.

The death benefit needs to be added to our bylaws.  All in favor to continue with $500.

Grant Bud Pendleton, senior firefighter passed away 26Nov.  Death benefit to be sent to
Lester Pendleton, Cache Valley Utah.  Notification to Gina Bell, the State Association 
Secretary will be made.

Adjourned.

Meeting 27 November 2024, 6:00 pm
Attendance: JCurwen, TTate, MMcCoy, RHarrison, 
BWhitehouse, MJensen, Cshubert, DDow


